
    

      June 6, 2022 
 
Janet Bowman 
Supervisor  
Town of Ellicott 
21 South Work Street 
Falconer, New York 14733 
 
Dear Supervisor Bowman: 
 

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (“Department”) has 
reviewed the aquatic pesticide application submitted to the Department seeking permission to 
apply the aquatic herbicide ProcellaCOR EC to control Eurasian watermilfoil (EWM). The 
Department has decided to permit treatment in each of the proposed areas as proposed in the 
application.  

 
 Please read all the permit conditions carefully and feel free to reach out to me with any 
questions regarding the permit we have issued. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
716-851-7220 or robert.freese@dec.ny.gov . 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Robert Freese 
      Pesticide Control Specialist II 
 
RF/ds 
 
Enc: Permit AV92022-052 
 
ec: Chad Staniszewski, Acting Regional Director, NYSDEC Region 9 
 Dave Denk, Regional Permit Administrator, NYSDEC Region 9 
 Kenneth Baginski, Natural Resources Supervisor, NYSDEC Region 9 
 Charles Rosenburg, Habitat Protection Manager, NYSDEC Region 9   
 Michael Clancy, Fisheries Supervisor, NYSDEC Region 9   
 Christopher Wainwright, WNY Bureau of Pesticides Section Chief, NYSDEC Region 8  
 Jessica Wuerstle, Director of Environmental Health Services, CCDOH 
 Dave McCoy, Watershed Coordinator, Chautauqua County 
 Glenn Sullivan, Project Manager, Solitude Lake Management 
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